Alabama State Board of Pharmacy
Policy 20100922

The Alabama State Board of Pharmacy adopts this day, September 22, 2010, a
policy to permit the use of Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS) in Alabama.
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Pharmacists who are deaf or hard of hearing are allowed to use TRS to receive oral
prescriptions and/or any other purpose as long as such pharmacist represents that
in his or her professional judgment he or she can practice pharmacy with

reasonable skill and safety to patients by utilizing TRS.

The use of TRS by deaf or hard of hearing pharmacists as set forth above does not
violate Code of Alabama (1975) §34-23-70(h).

This policy shall supersede any prior statements by the Board with respect to the
use of TRS.



